

Our Ref.

WAT3

Your Ref:

Enquiries

Nigel Bancroft

13 May 2008

Inquiry on Developer Contributions to the Water Corporation Economic Regulation Authority PO Box 8469 Perth Business Centre PERTH WA 6849

Dear Sir / Madam

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the recommendations by the Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) following the Inquiry into the Water Corporation's Developer Contributions.

The Shire of Busselton acknowledges and supports the general principles identified by the Authority.

We do however request that the ERA also give consideration for the use of 'water re-use' technology and the potential for this to reduce capacity of supply in determination of contributions.

If you have any other queries please feel free to contact me on 9781 0474.

Yours sincerely

NIGEL BANCROFT DIRECTOR, LIFESTYLE DEVELOPMENT

Southern Drive Busselton Western Australia
Tek (08) 9781 0444 Fax: (08) 9752 4958
shire@busselton.wa.gov.au www.busselton.wa.gov.au

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 8.30am to 4.30pm All communications to The Chief Executive Officer Locked Bag 1 Busselton WA 6280